
Effective Tuesday, January 19th, 2021, the Clute 

lobby will be appointment only in order to 

facilitate the processing of Payroll Protection 

Program (PPP) loans.  The drive thru in Clute will 

remain open to serve you. The lobbies of our Lake 

Jackson and Manvel branches will continue to 

operate as normal. Please call, 979-265-2511, if 

you need immediate assistance from Clute Branch 

personnel.  

 

Thank you for your patience as we serve the small 

business owners in our community. 


